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VILLAGE OF BLUFFTON
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RICH JOHNSON, Mayor							           KEVIN NICKEL, Fiscal Officer
JESSE BLACKBURN, Village Administrator		        		       BRYAN LLOYD, Assistant Administrator         
www.bluffton-ohio.com


Legal Notice


A Public Hearing before the Village of Bluffton Council has been scheduled for Monday, October 25 at 7:15 pm on the third floor of the Town Hall, 154 North Main Street, Bluffton, Ohio.  This hearing will involve the following matters:
· Council discussion and vote to adopt the recommendation of the Planning Commission to allow the request made by Bob Fett to construct a planned unit development (PUD) as a residential development of less than ten acres.
· Council discussion and vote on the recommendation of the Planning Commission to approve the preliminary subdivision plans presented by Bob Fett for a PUD (proposed to be named Chestnut Lane) on parcel number 28-0212-01-013-000 that has road frontage on Sunset Drive.  
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